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7 September 2018 

 

Bowral High School Feedback Forum 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

We have an opportunity to contribute to a joint research project being undertaken between the Department of 

Education’s Communication and Engagement team and Bowral High School. This is a significant 

opportunity to have your say. 

 

The research is taking place to gauge the expectations parents have of their local high school. The research 

will be used to improve communication and address the needs of primary school parents. 

 

This forum will take place on Thursday, September 13th from 5pm-6pm in the Bowral Public School 

Library.  

 

If you are interested in attending please return the slip to Mrs Curran by Tuesday, September 11th. 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Curran                                                                                       Mr G.Graham 

 

Deputy Principal                                                                                  Principal 

 

 

 

Please return to Mrs. Curran 

 

I will be attending the High School Feedback Forum on Thursday, September 13th. 

 

Parent’s Name ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________________________    Class ___________ 
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